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[bookmark: _GoBack]THE ERASMUS+ WEEK AT 1ST EXPERIMENTAL HIGH SCHOOL OF THESSALONIKI “MANOLIS ANDRONIKOS” – 1ST TEACHING- TRAINING- LEARNING ACTIVITIES OF THE ERASMUS+ PROJECT 
“My involvement as a European with refugee children” 


The Erasmus + week was successfully completed at our school (10/12 / 2017-16 / 12/2017), where we welcomed eighteen students and six teachers from three different schools (the Gotthold-Ephraim-Lessing Gymnasium, Kamenz, Germany, the Lycée Jean de la Fontaine, Château-Thierry, France and Sumarska i drvodjeljska skola, Karlovac, Croatia).
This week has offered many varied positive experiences to the participants. The program of intercultural education, prepared by a German training institution for the twenty-four students of the four schools, was – as every participant addmitted - of a high standard, and its dissemination in each school has already started to be organized by the participating pupils themselves. The hospitality of foreign students in our own homes was, as the guests assured, sound and warm and laid the foundations for future friendships. The acquaintance with the city and the monuments of Thessaloniki, with the Museum of Vergina and Veria contributed to the intercultural exchange but also offered unforgettable moments of entertainment to our guests and our students and teachers. The Visit at NGO “Arsis” headquarters has been enlightening and moving together. The farewell celebration eventually gave an even greater number of our students the chance to get involved, to meet with the guests and to have fun with them, enjoying delicious Greek food, dancing and music. Exceptional, of course, was the contribution of the Parents and Guardians Association to the excellent organization of the buffet and the students who took care of the music festival.
The pedagogical team of this European program "My involvement as a European with refugee children" thank everyone who contributed to the success of this week and especially the parents and eighteen children who hosted for their warm hospitality, the students who took part in the training for their seriousness and commitment, the Parents and Guardians Association for their full support and – last but not least- our guests for their high spirit, well-intentioned mood and openness.

The next meeting under this program will take place in Château-Thierry, France, in March 2018.
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